
 

 

Memorandum 

To: Vendors Responding to Request for Proposals (RFP) Number 4594 for the Mississippi 
Department of Insurance (MID) 

From: Craig P. Orgeron, CPM, Ph.D. 

Date: July 26, 2024 

Subject: Project Amendment 

Contact Name: Jasmine Grice 

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8198 

Contact E-mail Address: jasmine.grice@its.ms.gov 

 

 

On July 24th, 2024, ITS released RFP Number 4594 for the acquisition of a Web-Based Licensing 
System for the Mississippi Department of Insurance. ITS posted two versions of the RFP in PDF 
and Word formats, however, the posted Word version of the RFP was a draft document and not 
the finalized RFP. The PDF version that was posted on July 24th was the correct and finalized 
RFP. ITS is removing the draft Word version and replacing it with the correct, finalized RFP in 
Word format.  
 
If you have any questions concerning the information above or if we can be of further assistance, 
please contact Jasmine Grice at 601-432-8198 or via email at jasmine.grice@its.ms.gov. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 47891 

 


